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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

Good news from Bangladesh 

Environmental pollution is one of the greatest problems that human society is facing    to-

day. City dwellers used to throw household waste into the canals and drains of the city due 

to lack of garbage, sewerage and drainage systems. Most of the drains in our  areas are 

already damaged due to unplanned construction and throwing the waste to the drains by 

the city dwellers and Increas-

ing the mosquito population.  

 

After Reporting to the Ward 

Commissioner of Chittagong 

City regarding the matter of 

this environmental pollution, 

the project has been taken 

by the City corporation to 

close the open sewerage 

and drainage in front of our 

convent, church and not only 

in our premises as the       

project also taken to the   

surrounding areas wherever 

the sewerage and drains 

were open.  

A success story because a 

Sister took the initiative to 

seek out the authorities 

and see what could be 

done. Congratulations! 

 

 
Small efforts can create huge change for the entire broken world.                                                           

Let’s love and inspire one another in a smallest way to save and care for our Common 
Home.    

   Pope Francis reminds us: 

   What is being asked of us is nothing other than a certain  

   responsibility for the legacy we will leave behind, once we  

   pass from this world. (Laudate Deum 18.) 


